~. - Roswell, New Mexico
May 13, 1966
TO M. L. Armstrong, Oil Conservation Commission, Artesia, New Mexico
FROM James I. Wright

SUBJECT O0il Well-D V Tool

John Yates called me some time ago regarding an oil well which was being
drilled in the Fagle Creek area near Artesia. He wanted to know if I had
any objection to the use of a D V tuol 1n the water protection casing string
and I replied that I had no objection.
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cc: Frank Irby
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